
Year 10 RE Learning Intentions Term 1b Nov- Dec 2023 
 

Term/Unit Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 Week 7 

1a) Foundational 
Catholic Theology 

Theme 1: Origins and 
Meaning 

 

1)Feedback on PAZ  

2)What do 
Humanists teach 
about preserving 
the environment 
and how does this 
compare to Catholic 
teaching? 

(A comparison of 
Catholic and 
Humanist beliefs on 
the importance of 
preserving the 
planet and the 
environment) 

3) What are 
Catholic beliefs 
about the nature of 
revelation and 
inspiration in the 
Bible? 

 

 

4) How are the 
structure, origins 
and literary forms 
of the Bible related 
to revelation and 
inspiration? 

(The Catholic 
understanding of 
the nature of 
revelation and 
inspiration, with 
reference to the 
structure and 
origins of scripture 
and its literary 
forms) 

 

5) What do 
Christians believe 
about the literary 
form of Genesis 
and how does this 
influence how it is 
understood. 

6) What is the 
‘Creation of 
Adam’? 

(The meaning of 
Michelangelo’s 
Creation of Adam in 
the Sistine chapel) 

7) How does the 
‘Creation of Adam’ 
express Catholic 
beliefs about 
creation, God and 
humans? 

(The extent to 
which 
Michelangelo’s 
Creation of Adam 
expresses Catholic 
beliefs about 
creation, God and 
human beings) 

8) How is 
symbolism used in 
Christian art? 

9) How does the 
‘Tree of Life’ use 
symbolism to 
express the 
theology of Christ 
as the New Adam? 

(The symbol of 
cross as the tree of 
life with reference 
to the theology of 
Christ as the New 
Adam and how this 
is expressed in the 
San Clemente 
mosaic) 

10) What is Catholic 
Social Teaching? 

 

11) How does Imago 
Dei influence 
Catholic Social 
Teaching? 

(The influence of the 
concept of imago Dei 
on Catholic Social 
Teaching about 
justice, peace and 
reconciliation, with 
reference to 
Gaudium et Spes 78) 

 

12) How does the 
work of CAFOD 
reflect Catholic 
beliefs about the 
dignity of humans, 
the importance to 
love your neighbour 
and respect for 
creation? 

13) How does the 
work of SVP reflect 

14) Developing 
exam skills. 

 

15) Developing 
exam skills. 

16) RSHE 



Year 10 RE Learning Intentions Term 1b Nov- Dec 2023 
 

(Different Christian 
views on the 
literary form of 
Genesis and the 
significance of this 
for the 
interpretation of 
the accounts) 

 

 

(The use of 
symbolism and 
imagery in Christian 
art, with particular 
reference to the 
Tree of Life Apse 
mosaic in San 
Clemente in Rome 
and the meanings 
of the symbols 
contained within it, 
for example, the 
Alpha and Omega, 
the Chi-Rho, lamb, 
dove and the four 
evangelists) 

 

 

 

Catholic beliefs 
about the dignity of 
humans, the 
importance to love 
your neighbour and 
respect for creation? 

(The extent to which 
the work of one 
Catholic charity, such 
as CAFOD and one 
local charity, such as 
SVP, reflect Catholic 
beliefs about the 
dignity of human 
beings, the 
importance of loving 
one's neighbour, and 
respecting creation) 

 

 


